
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been a super week in school. Monday saw the super production of A Midwife 
Crisis at Branoc Hall.  The production demonstrated what a talented group of pupils 
we have here at Branscombe, and there were many positive comments from parents 
and grandparents who were so impressed with the children’s excellent singing, and 
with how confident they all were on stage.  Thank you to all the staff for all their 
hard work with supporting the children with the play and for the PTFA for providing 
refreshments.   
 

  
 
On Wednesday the children enjoyed a Christmas lunch with all the trimmings, 
cooked by Pauline and Glynis.  Mrs Crawford was there and was able to carry on her 
traditional lighting of the Christmas pudding.  The food was fabulous and a lovely 
time was had by all.  Thank you to Pauline and Glynis for all the planning and 
cooking, and to all the staff who helped serve.   
 
Looking ahead to next term, topics will be “Changes” for Class 1, and Class 2 will be 
studying South America and the Mayan Civilisation. 
 
I would like to say a big thank you to all the children for their hard work this term, 
to you as parents for all your support and to the brilliant staff team at Branscombe 
for all the continuous effort they put in to inspire our children to learn.  
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Achievements to Celebrate 
Branscombe Waves Award: 

Kieron: being a hard worker and doing his best 

Ismay: a fabulous effort in learning lines for the Christmas play 

Finn: a fabulous effort in learning lines for the Christmas play 



 

 

All the staff would like to say thank you for all the lovely cards and gifts you have 
given to us this week. We hope you all have a very relaxing holiday and we look 
forward to seeing you in the New Year. 
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely Christmas break. 
 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School 
 

 
Shoe Boxes 
Class 2 will be making dioramas out of shoe boxes next term, so please hold on to 
any shoe boxes you may get over the coming weeks ready for this.   
 
Christmas lights for COPD 
Sheleen’s son Dominic has decorated their house (near the village hall) with 
Christmas lights and is collecting donations for the COPD Foundation (Chronic 
obstructive pulmonary disease).  If you go and have a look at them please show 
your support by putting some money in the box at the gate.  For more information 
on the COPD foundation visit http://www.copdfoundation.org 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Friday the first week back after Christmas  

Tuesday 6th January First day back after Christmas 

Wednesday 14th January National Trust session 

Friday 30th and Saturday 
31st January 

Branscombe Players Pantomime, Branoc Hall, 
7.30pm 


